
	
	

RECTOR	OF	CHARLES	UNIVERSITY	
is	inviting	you	to	the	lecture	entitled	

„EU	:	a	new	start	?”,	
given	by	

H.E.	Roland	Galharague,	
Ambassador	of	France	to	the	Czech	Republic	

	
on	Thursday	22th	of	June	2017	at	5.00	p.m.	

in	the	Patriotic	Hall	of	Carolinum,	Ovocný	trh	3,	Prague	1.	

The	lecture	and	the	following	discussion	will	be	held	in	English.	
Please	confirm	your	participation	by	telephone	at	+420	224	491	251		

or	by	e-mail	at	rsvp@cuni.cz.	

	


